

June 17, 2019

Mr. Gregg Furtney,

I am writing to express my disappointment with the recent decision made by the Municipality of Brockton as it relates to Bridge No. 11 (Greenock).

My wife and I built a new home on Bruce Road 3 in 2016 and we use Concession 20 and Bridge No. 11 on a daily basis to traverse to and from work. The decision made to remove Bridge No. 11 will have a negative impact on our daily activities, resulting in the addition of up to 30 minutes of travel time each day.

We pay a significant amount of money in property taxes and are disappointed to see that alternate solutions were not considered to resolve the current deficiencies with Bridge No. 11.

Sincerely,

Darryl and Lora Jardin